[

Axelson, John

From: Axelson, John

Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 10:08 AM
To: 'Schneider, Paul '

Cc: John Cocroft; Lindblom, Steven
Subject: RE: Wass #5 Workplan Submittal
Paul,

COGCC staff has reviewed the proposed Site Assessment Workplan for the Wass#5 Flowline Release (COGCC
Remediation #4369). COGCC approves the workplan with the following conditions:

# |n addition to the laboratory soil gas samples for BTEX, if not already planned, please field screen the soil gas at
each interval with a PID and provide those results.

e Regarding the proposed soil gas survey boring locations, if possible, please locate the middle boring on the west
side due west of the former W03@9%' sample location since that is where the highest residual soil impacts were
documented during the previous site assessment.

COGCC appreciates your efforts to further delineate soil impacts at this location and verify that there are no ongoing
issues related to VOCs in the shallow subsurface.

Please give me a call if you have any gquestions,
Thank you,

John Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Ol & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax: 303-637-7179



